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Year 3 were lucky enough to 
be invited to a preview of 

Roald Dahl’s The Enormous 
Crocodile at Regent’s Park 
Open air Theatre. We made 
our way to Regent’s Park for 
an afternoon of brilliant and 

hysterical theatre!

We watched as the Enormous 
Crocodile weaved his way 

through the jungle in search 
of ‘delicious little fingers’. 

We loved watching all of the 
different animals attempt to 

stop the nasty creature. 


